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19th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Trip to Sarah’s Chocolate Kitchen – Tuesday 10th December  
 
We are pleased to be able to take our year 4 classes on a trip to Sarah’s Chocolate Kitchen in 
Eastwood on Tuesday 10th December . This trip will form part of our Literacy topic in which we have 
been reading ‘Charlie and the Chocolate factory.’ On the day, the children will take part in an exciting 
chocolate workshop and have the opportunity to make their own chocolate bars and design and make 
an outer chocolate wrapper.  
 
Each workshop will last approximately for 1 hour and 30 minutes. We will be taking a coach from 
school. St Francis class will attend the first workshop and will be leaving after morning registration. St 
Clare’s class will attend the second workshop and will be leaving at 10.30am.  Please can you ensure 
that your child brings in a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. If your child would like a school 
packed lunch this must be booked in advance. Please remember we are a nut free school. The 
children need to come into school wearing school uniform, a coat and sensible footwear for walking.  
 
The cost of the trip is £18.30 per person and can be paid in installments. 
  
If you are able to help with the trip, please email annemariedriscoll@sacredheart.southend.sch.uk by 
Friday 29th November. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Douglas, Mrs Charlick and Miss Mendoza  
Class Teachers 
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